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PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be resurfacing U.S. 192/U.S. 441 
(East Irlo Bronson Memorial Highway) from west of Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard to east 
of Harmony Square Drive in Harmony.

Additional improvements include new signing and pavement marking, drainage 
upgrades, and signal work. Pedestrian features such as curb ramps, pedestrian signals, a 
crosswalk, and a bicycle lane between the through lane and right turn lane will be added 
to the south end of the intersection at Arthur J. Gallagher Boulevard. These pedestrian 
improvements will comply with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

WHAT TO EXPECT  
During construction, motorists should expect both daytime and nighttime lane closures. 
Electronic message boards and other signage will be used to alert traffic to upcoming 
closures. Access to businesses and residences will be maintained.

Uneven pavement is a common, unavoidable roadway condition with resurfacing projects as the contractor must put down different layers of 
asphalt during various phases of construction. Motorists are asked to use extra caution while driving through the work zone. Road conditions 
during construction are temporary and will become less apparent as the project progresses.

Additionally, the level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and paving operations will be intermittent.

Financial Project 
Identification No.: 

439122-1  
RESURFACING PROJECT

U.S. 192 - West of Arthur J. Gallagher Blvd. to 
East of Harmony Square Dr.

Osceola County CONTRACTOR:
Preferred Materials, Inc.

PROJECT COST:
$1.4 Million

PROJECT START:
January 2020

ESTIMATED COMPLETION:
Summer 2020

AT A GLANCE:

CONTACT INFORMATION:
Shemir Wiles   
Community Outreach Coordinator  
321-319-8130  
Shemir.Wiles@dot.state.fl.us


